
From: peter cooke   
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 12:56 PM 

To: Licensing <Licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: 98 royal avenue Coriander Club 

 

 
I object to the license for the premises of 98 Royal Avenue Calcot Reading. 

 
My reasons for this is the fact i have young children which can be difficult to get to 

bed as it is and i live in (redacted) royal avenue (redacted location) in question and 
the outdoor seating area im concerned about the noise this may generate also the 
lack of parking in the area since the avenue deli and what was phat js the parking is 

horrendous with people parking on the paths and blocking the roads making it 
difficult for the bus to get past as this is a bus route also for myself can be difficult to 

get off my drive with visibility bein poor from cars coming up or down the road. 
 
Thanks 

 
Peter  
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